
RAMS RECAP

Hello RPSA Families!

         Starting next Monday, our students will begin their
NWEA assessments in math and reading. These
assessments help us understand how our students are
progressing and provide valuable insights to support
their growth. However, it’s important to remember that
the NWEA is just one of many tools we use to measure
learning. It’s only one piece of the bigger picture, and
we’re proud of all the growth our students show every
day!

          To help your child feel their best and ready to
shine, please make sure they get a good night’s sleep
and eat a healthy breakfast each morning. You can
also encourage them to eat breakfast that is provided
at school. A little rest and fuel can go a long way!

          Thank you for your support, and feel free to reach
out if you have any questions about the assessments or
how we use the results.

Have a great weekend!

With RAMS Pride,
The RPSA Leadership Team
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Band Concert
January 15, 2025

Winter NWEA
Test Window
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We love celebrating our students when they’re caught showing RAMS Pride. We
look for students who are being safe, being responsible, being kind, or working

hard and try to highlight them with a “Shout Out”. Students receive a blue paper to
bring home and show off to their families. Their names are also included in the

weekly newsletter. The first time a student receives a shout out, they get to visit
the book vending machine too!

#RAMSPRIDE
Be Safe    Be Responsible

Be Kind    Work Hard

Payton K.
Vincent W.
David E.
Da’Marian S.
Cameron S.
Andrew N.
Bryson R.
Justis P.
Claire S.
Dominus L.
Evie P.
Juliana C.

Laila V.
Maizy S.
Tre C.
Landon N.
Norah S.
Alyssa F.
Phoenix S.
Logan J.
Waylon R.
Quentin R.
Sage P.
Levi K.



Please note, there was a typo in last week’s
newsletter. Our weather policy states that
students will go outside for recess if the
temperature and real feel are above 0 degrees.
We know how important it is for students to have
time to play outside in the fresh air and want for
all of our students to be comfortable while
playing.

 Please make sure the following items come to
school with your child every day to help them be
prepared for outside play:

Winter Coat
Snow pants
Boots
Hat
Gloves

If you need assistance getting any of these items
please reach out to us. We have many of these
items available for families in need.
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